“the service could

14th May, 1975

Dr. G. Lamm

World Health Orcanization
8 Scherfigsvej

DK-2100 Copenhagen 2
Denmark

Dear George,

Thank you for vour letter of Yay 7th about a reference centre for
ECG ccding. Trnis is a propesal which, as you kncw, has been discussed
intermittently for somwe years. A number of us have feit that it would
be useful: the prolienm has been chiafly that of finding a group with
the skill and statf for its implementation. 1 am pleased to hear that
this row seems to lave been solved. :

Personally I tnint that the primary kask of such a centre shouid
be for quality cangroi, but »h~b the centre ninht wisn to offer a
coding service by srivate agreerent with other ~roups, who would pay
the costs inviiv: Cuncerning vavments for the cuality control service,
I do not think thnt this yk:fd ha a major protlem, It would be nice 17
Vv
e

funded Dy WHO, by anazu=y ith Dr, Grafnetter's

hut if this is not po: 12, I think groups using
the facility rvnrie Hilling to pay *hw rodest eost involved. There are,
however, probi.o: e centre 1is21f in an arvaggesent of this kind.
They would nerd srosuschiy to retain stafd for the surpose and this would
involve a vrejular ¢ zial commitpont, ?ae of the service, on the other
hand, would be un-r~~‘~+af1~ ans fluctuating,

laboratory in Fran

He have ourselv:s crovided a qu.1'" arntrol seryice of this kind,
primarily Your the youwns in the WHO Oollaborative Triatl, but also fer
a few other contris 1 special arrensecent.  Jnv coance in the arrangements
for the Collalouravivs Trial could be rece on v afier discussion at our
next year's meoting.  tersonally I shouid avise acainst discontinuation
of our establisi :VFQB;G!“H~ attiicuch we m;fﬁ: vell in addition wish to
test comparability v1ih the proposed pew centra,

It is very iswcr*any that the new centr <iouid be in 1ine with
existing interaalivni iy acceptoa standards.  Ti-so are represented i
the course of ftreinine in Minnesota coding inciuded in the document
produced for Wi o "iraining in Cardiovescul:r Zoidemicloay”. 1
developed this coursn in collaboration with Dr. &lackburn and the detailed
procedural rulesl werce agreed between us. Dr. Dilackburn and his cclleaques
will shortly bLe sroducing a new and improved trainigg course. 1 do not
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- it v,

the standards we have

expect that this is 1ikely
already adopted, at jeast not in any jmportant respects. 1t will
however extend its coverage and 1 hope also that it will produce an
£ peference tracings. 1 believe that when this course
e it shouid in all prcbability be accepted as 3 world
standard. In the mcantine 1 hope that the progosed reference centre
their coding

in Budapest will be abie tO give an undertaking that
procedures will follow the rules in

Kind regards,

Yours sincerety,

Geoffrey Rose

‘¢c. Dr. H. glackhurn

t mentioned above.
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